By the end of year 6, all pupils should be confident at their tables up to 10. How confident is your child with their times tables? We spend a lot of time at school learning them but if they also spend a bit of time at home learning them too then that would really benefit them.
Your child doesn’t just need to be able to recite their tables but needs to be able to recall facts quickly. For example, if you ask your child ‘6 x 7’, they need to be able to answer without starting from 1 x 7.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Below is a link to a website called Topmarks. Click on the link, then click on mental Maths, then click on Hit the Button. The children are used to using this in school. It is an excellent resource for improving quick recall of multiplication facts.
